
 
 

 

To our valued Customers and Suppliers 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Please be advised that we will be moving to a new office as per 1st December 2022 

due to expansion of our operation.  

 

Our new address is as follows:  

International Financial Centre Tower 2 Lantai 36 

Jl. Jenderal Sudirman No.Kav 22-23, Kuningan, Karet, Kecamatan Setiabudi, Kota 

Jakarta Selatan, Daerah Khusus Ibukota Jakarta 12920 

 

Our new phone number:  

Phone: +62 21 50595007 

 

For support phone number remain the same:  

0811-8696-405 (WhatsApp Available)  

0812-1400-4712 

 

 

 

Best Regards 

PT Business eCloud Indonesia Information Technology 


